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13th January 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Years Five and Six will be visiting Stonehenge on Wednesday 9th February 2022.  The 

purpose of this trip is to enhance and extend our learning in our current history topic – 

From Foraging to Farming - which focuses on life in Britain during the Stone, Iron and 

Bronze Ages.  

 

In order to cover the cost of the trip, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.50 

to be paid using the ParentPay platform.  If you have any issues in funding this 

contribution, please speak to Mrs Flanagan regarding this.  There is no charge for children 

currently in receipt of Free School meals as the cost of this trip will be covered from the 

Pupil Premium allocation in the school budget.  Please be aware that if contributions are 

significantly below the cost of the trip, then it may have to be cancelled and monies 

refunded. 
 

We will leave school at 9am.  We plan to return to school at approximately 4:15pm.  If we 

expect to return later than this predicted time, we will send a text message to parents 

when we are on our journey back to advise you of a more accurate arrival time.   

 

On this day, children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink.  Pupils who are in 

receipt of Free School Meals can be provided with a packed lunch from the school 

kitchen.  If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals and you require a school packed 

lunch to be provided, please make your child’s teacher aware of this as soon as possible. 

.  
As the majority of this trip will take place outdoors please ensure that children have 

appropriate clothing – we suggest comfortable clothes (such as jogging bottoms/jeans 

and a jumper), a warm coat, gloves and hat and suitable footwear. We suggest 

comfortable shoes for walking that they do not mind getting muddy – trainers or walking 

boots/shoes are probably best.  

 

There is a gift shop at Stonehenge which we plan to visit if time allows, so if you would like 

your child to bring money to spend in the gift shop they are welcome to. Please send up 

to £5 each in a labelled wallet or purse that they can carry as they will be responsible for 

their own money. 
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We do require some parent helpers on this trip so If you would like to help out and 

accompany us to Stonehenge, please contact your child’s teacher via the class email 

address.  We will then contact parents to let you know if we require your assistance.  If we 

receive many offers, we will draw names from a hat.  If you do not hear from us, we thank 

you for your offer but are unable to invite you to join us on this occasion.  

 

 

Mrs Sweet and Miss Coult  

 

 

 

 

 


